
Safe Schools Hotline
The Safe Schools Hotline provides an opportunity for any child, 

parent, or concerned neighbor to leave a private message 
about possible criminal activity or any other concerns that may 

affect the quality of education our children receive.

314-889-SAFE (7233)
Voice and TTY

Students with concerns or information regarding 
crimes can text "STL" and the information to 

"CRIMES" (274637).
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